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Programs Taking Place this Month 

• Basketball Training  

• Stretch and Strength 

• Transformation Fitness 

• Babysitting Class 

What I Have Been Up To 

• Basketball Camp Evaluation Results – About 25% responded. The overall consensus was that 

everyone enjoyed the program. There may be some slight changes for next year as far as length of 

the program and potentially implementing more game aspects for the older ages, but overall we 

had a great program with great volunteer coaches.  

• Job openings have been posted on the website for Lifeguards, Recreation Staff, and Swim Team 

Coach. We are beginning to secure  

• I am working on finalizing my summer flyer and hoping to get that emailed out to families on March 

28th so that I can then open summer registration on April 1st. I am just waiting on some final details 

from a few instructors.  

• WPRA Discount Ticket Program – As a member, we are given the opportunity to be able to sell 

tickets to area attractions at a discounted rate throughout the summer months. Attractions such as 

Noahs Ark, Mount Olympus and other Wisconsin Dells attractions like the Ducks tours, Pirates Cove 

Adventure Golf, etc, as well as Milwaukee County Zoo. For this program, City of Dodgeville will 

retain $1.00 per ticket sold. We will be selling these down at the pool so that it allows patrons more 

availability to purchase. 

• I am honored to be asked to be a part of the interview team at the School District for Football and 

Volleyball coaches, so will be spending some time at the school this week to assist with that.   


